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Glendale Police Investigate Fatal Train Accident 

 
GLENDALE, Ariz. –  On March 12, 2019 at approximately 3:21 A.M., Glendale 

Police responded to reports of a pedestrian lying on the train tracks near 6300 NW 

Grand Ave who was struck by the train.  Emergency medical personnel responded 

and attempted to render aid, unfortunately the male was pronounced deceased at 

the scene.   

Investigators were able to determine that the engineer and conductor were 

traveling about 17-18MPH southeast bound on the tracks when they saw something 

lying across the tracks, not moving and initially believed to be trash.  They 

attempted to blow the train horn several times with no response. As the train got 

closer, they were able to identify it was a person and continued to sound the horn 

and activated the emergency brakes. The train was unable to stop in time. The 

decedent was identified as Peoria resident 31-year-old Anthony Lee Delgadillo. It is 

still under investigation why he was on the railroad tracks.   

 

 

 

 



 

*Spanish translation available 
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